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MONTON ROAD, MONTON, SPEED MANAGEMENT MEASURES - FEEDBACK
As you will recall on 26th April, 2005 a special meeting of the Community Committee was held to provide the opportunity to give consideration to the proposed speed management measures to be introduced along Monton Road, which had been put forward following a review by the City Council’s Accident Investigation Unit.

At the meeting a number of issues and concerns were raised with regard to the proposals, all of which it was said would be referred back to the Project Engineer for full consideration. The proposals have now been reviewed, bearing in mind the issues raised by both the Community Committee and other interested parties, the outcome of which is summarised below:-
· Measures for Clarendon Road have been incorporated into the scheme (either a one-way system or traffic calming measures),

· A puffin crossing is proposed for inclusion on the section between Cavendish Road and Stafford Road,

· Anti-skid and coloured surfaces to be in a colour that contrasts with road surface but will not be the usual red or green colour used elsewhere,

· Ellesmere Avenue narrowings removed from scheme,

· Access to new development close to Monton Avenue to be accounted for in scheme design,

· The scheme now extends beyond the junction with Wellington Road to the junction with Clarendon Road.This includes a proposal for a mini-roundabout at the junction of Alfred Road and the zebra crossing close to Clarendon Road is to be placed on a raised plateau and converted to a puffin crossing,

· The mini-roundabout at Wellington Road has been retained, however the speed cushions along Monton Road have been removed from the proposal and there are only two plateau now proposed in Monton Village itself, to tie-in with the pelican crossings instead of the three that had been proposed in the first draft,

· Additional Driver Feedback Signs to be located one-in either direction on the stretch of Monton Road between Wellington Road and Stafford Road in order to maintain low speeds.

· As can be seen from the extensive list above the new proposal has attempted to include the majority of the elements raised by the Monton Village Community Association, Eccles Community Committee, Ellesmere Park Residents Association and Clarendon Road Residents Association as well as maintaining a scheme that is appropriate from a safety perspective.
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